The Department of Catholic Schools, in conjunction with Tom Alban and his Office of Risk Management, has identified a medical supplies vendor, Rescue One Training for Life, Inc., that has a physician on their staff who is willing to act as the medical director for any of our schools that have been unable to identify a physician to serve in this role.

It is understood that a number of our schools historically have been unable to offer the general use epinephrine pens due to the inability to identify a medical director.  Rescue One Training for Life, Inc. through its staff physician will serve as the medical director of your program for a one-time fee of $50.00. 

For schools interested in this option, Rescue One Training for Life, Inc. has requested schools complete the paperwork on the Archdiocese website at www.archbalt.org/risk for general use epinephrine pens and then submit that information for review and approval to Lori Lewman by e-mailing to llewman@rescue-one.com.   If your school plans to apply through this vendor between the dates of 9/21/2017 through 10/4/2017, please forward the request to rrapsey@rescue-one.com  as our point of contact Lori Lewman will be out of the office on vacation. If you apply for medical management on or after 10/7/2017, please forward to Lori at the e-mail address provided by Jim in his communication yesterday. 

Once reviewed and approved, the form will be returned to your school for submission to the Office of Risk Management. Upon receipt by the Office of Risk Management, your final documentation will be reviewed and approved. Upon approval, notification will be sent by the Office of Risk Management that your school is approved to begin offering the general use epinephrine program. 

Any questions regarding this arrangement should be directed to either Tom Alban, talban@archbalt.org or Denise Garman, Denise.Garman@archbalt.org.

We hope this capability will be of value to you and you schools.

All the best,

James B. Sellinger

Chancellor of Education
Archdiocese of Baltimore
410-547-5331
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